
Roosevelt Irrigation District 
Invitation for Bid 

 

Roosevelt Irrigation District requests Bids from responsible vendors to meet its needs. A brief 
description is set forth below for Bidder’s convenience. Please refer to our website at 
https://www.rooseveltirrigation.org/ for further information.  

Brief Description: 

Roosevelt Irrigation District is seeking Bids for construction work to replace concrete liner in its 
main canal.  The general scope of work will be removing the remnants of old concrete liner, 
removing and replacing saturated soils, recompacting the liner subsoil, and replacing the concrete 
liner with fiber mesh shotcrete approximately 4” thick.  The areas of canal that are in need of this 
work are from the general area of Citrus Rd. and 1/8 mile north of Van Buren St., following the RID 
main canal works heading East to the Agua Fria River.  RID is accepting bids for all phases of the 
scope, for all scales of work, and will be emphasizing time windows of completion for the dates of 
November 9th 2024 to November 22nd.  All work must be completed within this RID annual dry up 
window.   

 

Please read entire solicitation package and submit a Bid for evaluation in accordance with the 
instructions provided at our website, https://www.rooseveltirrigation.org/. All forms and 
signature areas should be completed in full and submitted along with the price proposal which will 
constitute the Bid.  Bidding opens 9/12/2024.  There will be a pre-bid questions meeting on 
9/25/2024 at 1pm MST, a zoom link will be posted on the RID website.  All bids must be submitted 
by 10/3/2024 at 2pm MST.  

Contact Kenneth Brill with any questions at Kbrill@rooseveltirrigation.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bids that do not adhere to Form and Content of Bid requirements may not be considered. 
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